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Project No.  100277 Sale Date - 5/6/2010

Bid Reference # 21, sign flasher assembly, As Per Plan has a detail on plan page 13 that requires a downlight to be mounted 
upside down on top of a beacon.  The downlight is not designed for this mounting arrangement and would prevent this downlight 
from being water tight.  The same issue was addressed in the previous maintenance contract for district 7 by eliminating the 
entire bottom beacon assembly.  Will an addendum be issued to address this matter?

Question Submitted: 5/3/2010

Bid per plan. District believes this is a biddable and constructible design.
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


